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PATROL BOX MAINTENANCE 
 
 

• After every campout, each patrol has the responsibly of cleaning and 
replenishing their patrol box.  

• The patrol members will alternate taking the patrol box home in order to 
do this.  

• The Assistant Scoutmaster will keep a log.  
• The patrol leader and the scout responsible for the patrol box will inspect 

the box together when it is returned at the next meeting. 
• After it has passed the patrol leader inspection, the Assistant 

Scoutmaster-Quartermaster will then inspect it.  
• If it does not pass inspection by either the patrol leader or Assistant 

Scoutmaster, the responsible scout must take it home again until it passes 
inspection. 

 
 

 
PATROL BOX CLEANING INSTRUCTIONS 

 
 

• Patrol box is to be cleaned inside and out.  
• Pots, pans, and utensils are to be cleaned with dish soap and hot water. A 

cycle through the dishwasher is highly recommended. 
• The dishpans are to be cleaned with dish soap and abrasive sponge or 

brush. 
• Stoves are NEVER to be immersed in water while being cleaned. 
• Remove any food found in the patrol box. 
• Make sure everything is dry before it goes back in the patrol box. 
• Check the patrol box inventory to make sure all items are accounted for. 

If something is missing from the patrol box, you must tell your patrol 
leader so he can replace it. 

• Replace or refill used items: paper towels, dish soap, bar soap, vegetable 
oil, aluminum foil, SOS pads, and sponges. 

• Your patrol leader must inspect your patrol box before it can be accepted. 
• Patrol box must be returned within ONE week of camping. 


